
 

 

10th October 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

KS1 Phonics Workshop 
 

We would like to invite you to attend a phonics workshop on Tuesday 7th November from 
9.10am-10:00am. 
 
Phonics forms the basis of all our reading and writing and is taught in school using the ‘Letters 
and Sounds’ scheme, which is made up of six phases. We would like to use this workshop as an 
opportunity to explain what your child will be learning in phonics and how you can help support 
them at home. We will also be providing you with some resources to use with your child. 
 
I know that the parents who attended this workshop last year found it very useful and 
beneficial and I hope that you will feel the same. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Hayley Craven 
Year 1 Teacher 
 

KS1 Phonics Workshop 
 
Child’s Name:___________________________________________ Class:_______________ 
 

 
I would like to attend the Phonics Workshop on Tuesday 7th November [  ] 
 

 
Signed (Parent/Carer):____________________________________ Date:________________ 
 


